
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2024?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm, 
Wednesday 4th September  in the school Staffroom.
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WATCH OUT FOR UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 3
• Ice Block Fridays - Every Friday (weather permitting) $2 each or 3 for $5. 
• Musical Showcase - 7th August
• Family Photos - 17th & 18th August
• School Disco - 30th August

REMINDERS
Second Hand Uniforms:
Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the school office.
Yummy Stickers  
Remind your children to stick their Yummy stickers from their fruit to the class sticker sheet.

Due to the overwhelming demand for the Family Photoshoot 
Fundraiser last year, we have managed to get David from Fotoman 
to support us in our fundraiser this year.  You can see some of 
Davids work on his website www.footman.co.nz

Bookings are done in 10-minute slots from 9am to 4pm both Sat 
17th & Sun 18th August.  Proof sheets and order forms will arrive at 
the school the following week for you to select your photos. The 
proof (photo) sheets are free and are yours to keep.  

Families have until the following Friday week to place an order and 
return it to the school office. 
All photos will be ready for collection from school on Friday 6th 
September.

This is an amazing and cost-effective opportunity to get some 
fabulous photos for your family.

Book your 10-minute photoshoot through Kindo to get your 
preferred time.

• Sitting Fee $10
• Free Proof (photo) Sheet
• Prints from $17

FAMILY PHOTOSHOOT FUNDRAISER 

Musical Showcase  
Come and support those wonderfully brave students who have chosen to perform at the St Thomas’s 
Annual Musical Showcase.  This will be held on Wednesday 7th August (next week) at 6:30pm in the 
School Hall.  All are welcome.
Cost is $10 for adults and $5 for children. 
There will be some pizza, drinks and chips available for purchase. Cash only.
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